

Dear Applicants,

The school for which you are considering applying for the post of Headteacher is so much more than a school. It is a place of healing and hope for a community in need; it is a place of refuge and strength for the vulnerable and broken-hearted; it is a place rooted in the Gospel and the Good News that Jesus has to offer; it is a place which tells this community a different story: a story of promise, of expectation, of aspiration, and most of all – of love. It reminds people that, through learning and through God's love, life in all its fulness can be a reality. In many ways, this school is church.

The relationship between the school and St Paul's Church, especially, but also the Parish Church, is exceptionally strong – working together to meet the needs, both spiritual and physical, of the families we serve, across the estate and beyond. This is a vision which both church and school are committed to continuing, strengthening and growing over the years to come.

We hold you in our prayers as you discern whether God is calling you to be the next leader of this community, and we pray that you may catch a glimpse of the beauty and the holiness that is St Mary and St Paul's CE Primary School.

With every blessing,

Rev'd Kimberley Mannings

Vicar of Prescot Parish Church and St Paul's

Vicar: Reverend Kimberley Mannings

Email: revkimberleymannings@gmail.com

Phone: 07305922392